
Body Rub Parlour Review 
 
Respected Officials: 
 
I wish to submit my personal input regarding the above meeting. 
 
Unfortunately, I do not have a device that allows me to be part of or witness viral meetings. 
 
I do not believe these parlours should be allowed to carry out business in the Town of 
Newmarket. 
 
The people running these parlours have not had formal training to carry on this service. Which I 
believe, undercuts people who have spent many hours of training to get a licence to carry out 
legal massage services. 
They are run by criminals and therefore, if allowed, would be able to carry on illegal activity 
without any consequence.  
 
I believe it would be legal prostitution which is illegal and worry about the lives of woman that 
are made to perform such services. 
 
Thank you for allowing me to voice my opinion. 
 
Rita Hooper 
 


